
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

October 20, 2024

Director Sharon Kershbaum
District Department of Transportation

Via email and the ANC Resolutions Website ‘

Re: ANC 6A Urgently Requested Traffic Calming and Public Safety Measures at the Intersection of
14th St NE and Tennessee Ave NE

Dear Director Kershbaum:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on October 10, 2024 our Commission voted 5-0-0
(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support all-way stop signs at Tennessee Avenue and E
Street NE. In addition, our Commission reiterates long-standing requests for traffic safety, focused on the
need to reduce speeding and add stop signs, at this location (TSIs 23-00021567, 23-0034634, 23-
000530158, 23-00530242, 23-00530255, 24-000486671, 24-00486725, 24-00486759, 24-00487043,
24-00487110, and 24-00497866).

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at
6A04@anc.dc.gov, and Transportation and Public Space Committee Chair Shaun Lynch can be contacted
at 6ATPSChair@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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